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Personal information Naomi Beard
Work experience                                                                                                      

 

- January 2024 - present: IncreaseNET WP5 Project Lead: Project lead for a large collaborative European project, 
funded by the European Commission under the EU4Health Initiative, (IncreaseNET) aiming to improve capability and 
capacity of medical assessors via training development. Main activities: Project management; collaboration with ~30 
member contributing EU member states; creation of training models and processes; training course development. 

- July 2022-2024: Medical Officer (Health Products Regulatory Authority, Ireland): Undertook clinical assessment of 
human medicines and clinical trials to ensure the continued protection of public health. 

- July 2021 - July 2022: Clinical Lecturer/Registrar and Research Fellow in General Medicine (Trinity College Dublin, 
Ireland): Undertook clinical teaching in general medicine for undergraduate medical students. Involved in lecture 
and tutorial design, curriculum and exam development. Conducted research investigating pre-stroke anticoagulation 
effectiveness in subjects admitted to Irish hospitals with atrial fibrillation associated stroke.

- July 2019 - July 2021: Senior House Officer in General Medicine (Irish-based hospitals): Completed the Basic 
Specialty Training Scheme in General Medicine. Member of the Royal College of Physicians.

July 2018 - July 2019: Intern (Saint James's Hospital, Dublin): Completed a range of medical and surgical 
specialties, including oncological gynaecology, colorectal surgery, rheumatology and acute medicine. 

Education and training                                                                                                      

 

- April - September 2024: Professional Diploma in Digital Learning (Digital Learning Institute, Ireland): Achieved 
competence in knowledge and application of pedagogical theory, instructional design, digital learning development 
and evaluation. 

- November 2023 - January 2024: Certified Project Management Diploma (Institute of Project Management, Dublin, 
Ireland): Achieved competence in knowledge and application of project management principles and approaches. 
Demonstrated ability to adapt these to a range of project settings.

- September 2021 - August 2023: MSc in Health Professions Education (University of Limerick, Ireland): Successful 
completion of a taught masters with a research component (dissertation) regarding effective education and training 
of healthcare professionals. 

- July 2019 - July 2021: Completion of a series of professional examinations in general medicine (the Royal College 
of Physician (RCPI) examinations) and achievement of membership to the Royal College of Physicians. 

- September 2019 - April 2020: Certificate in Management for Nurses and Healthcare Professionals (Waterford 
Institute of Technology, Ireland): Achieved competence in basic theory and practical application of management and 
leadership skills. 

- September 2013 - June 2018: M.B, B.Ch., B.A.O Medicine (Trinity College Dublin): Successful completion of an 
undergraduate medical degree. 
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